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December 4, 2020

The City of Hoonah’s wastewater test results
for COVID-19 for the week of November 16
and week of November 23" came back positive.
We have 1 active case of COVID-19 currently
here in Hoonah. Please keep practicing safety
protocols. Wear masks, wash hands frequently,
and practice social distancing. The wastewater
testing will continue weekly for the near future.
Keep it up Hoonah! All of your hard work
continues to pay off! Stay vigilant!




